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Tracy Rea - Re: Electronics Changes

From: Terry Dale

To: Croker, Paul; Rea, Tracy
Date: 10/5/2011 2:15 PM
Subject: Re: Electronics Changes
CcC: Weiss, Douglas

There is one more change we should make... that is ET247 which is called "Linear Circuits 1" should be called
"Linear Circuits” since there is no Linear Circuits 2.

Terry

>>> Tracy Rea 10/5/2011 12:42 PM >>>

Hi Tracy

Paul neads to send and email to the Curricuium Committee for this change. Just have him send the email to
Mary and I and address it to the committee.

thanks
Mei

F
7

These are the changes Electronics would like: \/
ET229/Motors WOULD LIKE ET229/Motors 1 /

ET241/Electro-Mechanical Troubleshooting WOULD LIKE ET230/Motors 2

ET232/Process Control Systems WOULD LIKE H235%rogrammabie Controllers 2 (ET234 is Prog Controllers 1)
What kind of paperwork do we need to make this happen? Is it even possible to change numbers?

Thank you,

Tracy

PS: I bought the shake weights:-) They are still in the box:-( Soon, I tell you!!!

Tracy Rea

Administrative Specialist

Advanced Technology Division

{541) 463-5151
reat@lanecc.edu
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